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Dear Ms. Fanny Lee,
Reference letter

I, on behalf of Accounting Students’ Society, HKUSTSU, Session 2008-2009, am writing to
express our deepest gratitude to your company, Fanny Lee Image Consultancy, for the
generous sponsorship offered to our program.

In the workshop, we have learned the most commonly used table and social etiquette for
business elites. In essence, our gratitude to your sponsorship is beyond description. It is
cordially hoped that we will be given the golden opportunity to co-operate with your company

in the future.

Should you have any enquiry, please feel free to contact us through su_acct@stu.ust.hk.

Yours sincerely,

Daisy Lee Shuk Yu

External Vice- Chalrperso

Accounting Students’ Somety, '
Session 2008-2009
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